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Quick! Call the Police! Because we have become victims of price gouging! We need Limestone Water
Utilities LLC, to be brought in for questioning. Because they are price gouging and trying to increase
our water rates over 400%! In all seriousness Here are the facts relevant to this plea for help.

We are elderly residents and homeowners inside the Shiloh Falls Community located in Counce, TN. We
currently have 167 homes in the community? That would mean that Limestone would increase their
MONTHLY revenue from OUR NEIGHBORHOOD ALONE from $3345 to $14,469 Yes, you read it
right. 400% MONTHLY! Are you kidding me? How does a rate increase of 400% compute? Like
myself, many of these homeowners are retirees that relocated to Counce to escape crime from larger cities.
Not be subjected to it. As one of those homeowners, I'm a former Paramedic now on disability, and most of
our community is comprised of retirees. Many, of which are life long residents of TN. We came for the
small town peace of mind, slower pace of life. a community surrounded by water and the most beautiful
State park that we all support and is an integral staple to our community. However a 400% increase is likely
to drive us right out of there. Taking our tax dollars with us to the neighboring states of AL and possibly
MS. We don't want that.

And the increase of 400% Monthly, is ridiculous. Anything above 10% is questionable at best.and
unethical. I'm sure our elected officials and this commission will do what is best for our community and

others being affected by Limestone Water LLC.

We appreciate your attention in this matter as the meeting is to be held in Nashville this month. And i'm
certain you will all do whats best for our community.

Sincerely, Michel and Melanie Lefebvre






